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Comments: I feel very strongly that the Forest Service should not continue logging old-growth trees, as they are

an essential part of the ecosystem, and removing them has a negative impact. Planting new trees to replace the

old ones isn't sufficient either, by the time the new trees become old enough to replace the old wood trees, the

ecosystem will have greatly suffered. 


